ACT RA LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING

TORONTO BETWEEN

ACTRA TORONTO
AND
THE 50 HOUR FILM COMPETITION

This letter dated June 3, 2014 is to confirm the Non-citable, Non-precedent, Without Prejudice
agreement between ACTRA Toronto and The 50 Hour Film Competition for 2015 (The Project).

1. The Performers and Project Team Leader/Producer will each sign the Letter of Understanding,
which becomes the contract with ACTRA Toronto and must be submitted prior to the event.

2. The Producer must retain copyright of the film.

3. The Project rules only apply during the weekend workshop and the screenings.

4. The films will be screened at the Lost Episode Festival Toronto and on the 50 Hour Film
Competition YouTube channel.

5. The participants may receive a DVD of all the films produced.

6. Each Project Team Leader/Producer must supply ACTRA Toronto with a list of all the performers
participating in the films along with their signed contracts.

7. Anydistribution of the films not specified herein would require the Team Leader/Producer to
consult with ACTRA Toronto prior to any deals being signed to determine how the Performers
would be contracted.

8. The ACTRA Toronto logo must appear as part of the credits. Download a copy of the logo here:
http://www.actratoronto.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/10/actrato.png
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